
On Monday, September 9th, the Yonkers Fire Department will begin the annual fire 
hydrant inspecƟon program. 

The program is expected to run for 6 to 8 weeks. 

The inspecƟons are required to ensure proper fire protecƟon. 

You may experience cloudy or discolored water and fluctuaƟons in water pressure. If 
cloudy or discolored water occurs, please run the cold water unƟl the water runs clear. 

The discoloraƟon represents no health hazard. Nevertheless, it is recommended that you
check the water before using it for things such as cooking, drinking, and washing clothes. 

If any problems persist, or you have quesƟons regarding water quality, please contact the
Water Treatment Plant at (914) 377-6765 or the 24 hour Mayor’s Help Line at (914) 
377-4357. 

Thank you.


